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I oppose this measure. Oregon has successfully conducted mail-in voting for years 

with no issues. These attempts to stop this practice are rooted in a desire to suppress 

voter turnout and disenfranchise voters who may not be able o vote in person. There 

has been no significant voter fraud United with this practice. 


